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JewishColumbus LE partners,
 
The following is FYSA of a few recent incidents—

1. On 02/14/2024, the receptionist for Jewish Family Services, 1070 College Ave, Columbus
received an angry phone call which caller ID showed as originating from 740-474-4984 with a
displayed name of "Keith Harold." However, the JFS receptionist stated the caller sounded
female. The receptionist described the caller as very angry, ranting about the fact that JFS is
helping refugees and “giving them money” while the caller's children are “starving.” The caller
did not threaten JFS but was very upset about what they do and who they help.

2. On 02/21/2024, the receptionist for JewishColumbus, 1175 College Ave, retrieved a voice mail
message which the receptionist described as a 1.5 minute rant about needing to be aware of
Jewish people and not let them “take us over.” She said the voice mail contained no directed
threats and showed as originating from phone number 567-207-7821. The recording was
mistakenly deleted when the receptionist tried to re-listen to it. ORIC reported that the Jewish
Federation of Cleveland previously reported a caller using that same phone number in May,
2023 left a "hostile" voicemail at a Cleveland Chabad.

3. On 02/23/2024, Howard Larky of 333 Indian Mound Rd., Columbus had his Israeli flag stolen,
including the flagpole bracket ripped out from the garage, sometime between late night and
early morning today. He advised he filed a report with Columbus Police.

Thanks
 
 
Steve
 
 
Stephen Flowers
Director, Community-Wide Security 
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